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LUXEMBOURG – Due to the exceptional circumstances of the Covid-19 pandemic, Shurgard has decided that 
the attendance for its AGM, to be held at 11:30 a.m. on Wednesday, April 29, 2020, can only happen via Power 
of Attorney to the Chairman of the meeting or by Vote by Correspondence, as provided by the grand ducal 
regulation on 20 March 2020. All shareholders are invited to consider the new additional convening notice, 
available on the Shurgard’s corporate website.  
 
Besides all shareholders have an extensive right to ask any question in writing related to the AGM until April 
21, 2020 at the following email addresses: investor.relations@shurgard.lu or customerdesk.sec@bcee.lu  
 
You can find information relating to the AGM, including the additional convening notice and participation 
form, on the Shurgard’s corporate website: https://corporate.shurgard.eu/investors/annual-general-
meetings/2020 
 
 
About Shurgard 

 
Shurgard is the largest provider of self-storage solutions in Europe. The company owns and/or operates 237 
self-storage centers and approximately 1.2 million net rentable square meters in 7 countries: the Netherlands, 
France, Sweden, the United Kingdom, Belgium, Germany and Denmark.  
 

Shurgard’s European network currently serves 160,000 customers and employs approximately 700 people. 
Shurgard is listed on Euronext Brussels under the symbol “SHUR”. 
 
For more information: 
corporate.shurgard.eu 
www.shurgard.de 
www.facebook.com/shurgardselfstorage 
 
 

Contact 
 
Caroline Thirifay, Director of Investor Relations, Shurgard Self Storage SA 
Email: investor.relations@shurgard.lu 
M: +352 621 680 104 
 
Nathalie Verbeeck, Citigate Dewe Rogerson 
Email: nathalie.verbeeck@citigatedewerogerson.com 
M: +32 477 45 75 41 


